
PICTURED RIGHT: Colin Murphy 
and his veteran brother Matthew 
Clifford placing flags on veterans’ 
graves at Milton Cemetery
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Ms. Veldran - Gr. 8 Guidance Counselor 
• lveldran@miltonps.org

Ms. Benjamin - Gr. 6 Guidance Counselor 
• ebenjamin@miltonps.org 

Ms. Jaquette - Gr. 7 Guidance Counselor 
• ejaquette@miltonps.org 

Marti McKenna, Family Outreach Liaison 
• mmckenna@miltonps.org or 617-980-7343

Helpful Resources

Click HERE to see the 6th grade teachers’ 
amazing Welcome video!

Ms. Perry - School Nurse 
• bperry@miltonps.org or 617-696-4575

Upcoming Events 
May 30…Memorial Day - no school; June 24…Last Day of School

SCHEDULE OF DAYS THIS WEEK: 
Monday - XX, Tuesday - D6, Wednesday - D7, Thursday - D1, Friday - D2

Chromebook Information 
for Current 8th Graders 

We are excited to share with you that Milton High School 
will continue with their one-to-one Chromebook initiative 
(1:1) for all ninth and tenth grade students next year.   In 
adopting this model, all ninth and tenth grade students 
will receive a school-issued Chromebook that they will 
take to and from school on a daily basis. Ninth and tenth 
grade students will not be allowed to bring their own 
device to school. 

All current eighth-grade students will be asked to return 
their loaned Chromebook and charger to Pierce Middle 
School the last week of school.  Students attending Milton 
High School this fall will receive their Chromebook in 
advisory on the first day of school.   

Optional Chromebook insurance will be offered to all 
students loaning a Chromebook.   It is highly encouraged 
to purchase insurance for thei r school- i ssued 
Chromebook. If insurance is declined, students are held 
responsible for damage beyond reasonable wear and 
tear as outlined in the Loan Agreement.   Information on 
how to purchase Chromebook Insurance and 1:1 
Chromebook initiative for the 2022-23 school year will be 
shared in the coming weeks.

   Musicians on Tour          
The Pierce Music Directors, Ms. Sykes, Ms. Miller and Mr. 
Ortiz organized a mini tour to the Tucker and Glover 
Elementary Schools on Friday, May 27th. Students in the 
Pierce Jazz Band, Chorus and Chamber  String Ensemble 
performed for 5th graders. The goal of this mini tour was 
to show the amazing 5th graders all the musical 
opportunities they will have at Pierce when they come to 
the Middle School next Fall.

(Pierce Piπthons 
After a strong season, the Pierce Pi-thons, our math team, 
ranked second in the Quaden division.  A huge shout out 
to the mathletes who competed in our four competitions. 
The underlined names also played the role of captain 
during the team round. 

Isabella Alba, Sara Callahan, Tess Carroll, Hanna Do, 
Xander Do, Viena Do, Angelo Gartaganis, Valerie Huang, 
Aidan Leschuk, Fedor Myshkin, Avery O'Neill, Avery 
Squiciarino, and Kyle Tam.

A Few Reminders 
• Lost and Found: Be sure to check the Lost and Found 

located in the cafe.  There are still a lot of winter coats 
and other items there.  It will be cleared out soon, so 
be sure to claim your items! 

• Bike Safety: With the warm weather, many students 
are riding their bikes to school.  Be sure to wear your 
helmets! They do not help if they are strapped onto 
your bike while you’re riding.  Also be careful when 
driving near cars during drop off and pick up.

Having Fun in the Sun 
With the warm weather, more classes are able to get 
outside for some fun in the sun!

Pierce Track
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